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Legal Notice
Open House – Marshall-Fulton US 31 Open House
About this Event
LEGAL NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE - Des. 1802051, Des. 220483, Des. 2200484, and Des. 2200482
The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) will host an Open House on Thursday, March 13, 2025, to allow the public to review preliminary designs for safety improvements to three U.S. 31 intersections in Marshall and Fulton counties plus proposed Access Control changes to six other crossings in that U.S. 31 corridor between south of County Road 700 and north of 16th Road.
INDOT has proposed new interchanges at US 31 at State Road 10 and US 31 at State Road 110, construction of a bridge over US 31 at CR 700, and modifications to existing Access Control in the 6-mile project area.
The Open House will be held in the cafeteria at Argos Community Jr.-Sr. High School, 500 Yearick Street, Argos, IN 46501.  
Doors will be open at 5:00 p.m. to give participants time to view displays and talk to representatives prior to a formal presentation, which will begin at 6:00 p.m. The Open House is an opportunity to provide feedback to the team via written comment forms, in advance of a formal Public Hearing set for 2026.
The purpose of the Marshall-Fulton U.S. 31 Corridor project is to maintain reasonable access to the local highway system while reducing conflict points. Projects are needed at these locations because of safety concerns with existing at-grade intersections.

Construction is set for 2028 at SR 10 and CR 700, and in 2030 for SR 110 and Access Control.

There are 7 designs under consideration for SR 10, 4 designs under consideration for SR 110, 3 designs under consideration for CR 700 and 4 packages under consideration for Access Control.

Representatives from INDOT, the project team (VS Engineering) leading design improvements, and other key project members will be on hand at the Open House.
Federal and state funds are proposed to be used for construction of this project. Therefore, an environmental document will be required. The document is currently being prepared.

At least two days prior to the March 13, 2025 Open House, a copy of the presentation will be available on the INDOT website as well as available for review at Argos Public Library, Plymouth Public Library, Culver-Union Township Public Library in Culver and the Fulton County Public Library in Rochester.

With advance notice, the Project Team can provide special accommodation for persons with disabilities and/or limited English-speaking ability and persons needing auxiliary aids or services such as interpreters, signers, readers, or large print. Should special accommodation be needed, please contact Tom Spalding at tspalding@c2strategic.com or by phone at (317) 656-7644.
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